
On behalf of Mr. Kenneth Lau and Executive Committee of CAHK, we would like to thank you everyone for
attending the CAHK Christmas Cocktail Party 2019.

Many thanks to our Guest of Honor Mr. Chaucer Leung, Director-General of Communications, Office of the
Communications Authority. We would also like to extend our gratitude to all sponsors, your generous support
helped to make this event a great success.

This year’s event would not have been successful without your presence and support. We take great joy in
seeing networks of individuals being established at CAHK events. All of you are persons of influence and
together we make the difference.

Again, it is with profound appreciation that we sincerely thank you for choosing to be a part of our Christmas
Event. Best wishes for your continued success!

Please visit CAHK Website & FaceBook for more photos:

Website – Here |  FaceBook – Here

  

http://www.cahk.hk/gallery/16
https://www.facebook.com/pg/ca.hongkong/photos/?tab=album&album_id=2491646287789972&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCZPJbPwe7QLA-DvSCPJ_WksyL-okR7gTiBmPR1buoSdrdwHbafxhiX9qopjFHufnDsKdlU-I0E-8THkubWJXGxxmQA8RYXn2bLiChohURj31xaS-v5Yspa5pXswIXTaQvI2KowWQWmE5a-XhZ1nATiANAPZqu1Ks083pEBp_ju8F9NRg_hYdu2HUE5ZSWJcHasY2HknzsWUnDQye0NfofbkQ5-2aw2J5KHQzhRfAMVPlFhkJRhKyYb81o8LKwCfoqUnmSebdE6LZtkZoeXULFkaUj2fWUKhFqheqCklL_3oLp6QO1YCh0Sbtlo6SoYIbPDzLS3PKtFV0xC3ppbcBWLeMlbNspe79WyUlLcc_aH7aHuGaroKywNbKaSlgJoHjOCKn9HIlnFpHODfHM96WP-k448_9hFWg_iVwREgh_00i8I7JNMjyrql3kSyQYoSUh8G4SfQI3lvmDi_nZ8Ni1Q6A&__tn__=-UC-R
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